Fredonia-Moccasin USD #6
PO Box 247

221 E Hortt St.

Fredonia, AZ 86022
028-643-7333

Fax 928-643-7044

August 24, 2016

State of Arizona

Office of the Auditor General
2910 N. 44" Street, Suite 410
Phoenix, AZ 85018

Re: Preliminary Draft Performance Audit for FY 2014
Dear Ms Davenport,

Fredonia-Moccasin Unified School District has received and reviewed the Preliminary
Draft Performance Audit conducted for fiscal year 2014. FMUSD extends appreciation
to the Auditor General’s staff for their professionalism and courtesy during their site
visit and follow up communications.

The information shared throughout the process and found within the Preliminary Draft
Performance Audit has given us the opportunity to look with a critical eye at each of our
departments and their operations. We appreciate this opportunity for continued
improvement and efficiency. Our district will continue to strive for 1009% compliance in
all areas and will implement the recommendations of the Auditor General’s report.

Respecttully,

Joe B. Wright
Superintendent

Joe B. Wright, Superintendent/Elementary Principal
Brett Waite, Middle/High School Principal
Dorene Mudrow, Business Manager
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